
To: 

From: 

Date: 

Subject: 

DuPont™ Tyvek® Customers 

Parksite, Inc.  

May 5, 2021 

DuPontTM Tyvek® Price Increase 

To our valued Tyvek® customers: 

On May 3rd, DuPont announced a price increase on all wrap, tape and flashing products. Depending on 
the product category, the increase is on average 5%.  

To manage orders during this period Parksite and DuPont™ reserve the right to limit the quantity 
purchased in advance of this increase.  Your Parksite representative will provide maximum quantity 
guidance prior to, or at the time of ordering. 

Private Label Tyvek® orders placed by May 12th, that do not exceed normal monthly purchase amounts 
and that are for immediate shipment will receive current pricing. 

All other orders, placed by May 28th, that do not exceed normal monthly purchase amounts and that are 
for immediate shipment will receive current pricing. 

Parksite and DuPont™ are committed to delivering the highest level of service, providing quality 
products that continue to evolve with your business needs to best support current and future market 
trends.  DuPont™ looks to accelerate the development of innovative, sustainable solutions that are 
preferred by architects, builders, and installers that is backed by industry leading Building Science 
knowledge and technical service. 

We appreciate your continued partnership and as always, thank you for choosing to do business with 
Parksite. 

Rob Brannock 
Director of Sales 


